## NARRAGANSETT REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

462 Baldwinville Road, Baldwinville, MA 01436 978-939-5661



Christopher D. Casavant, Ed. D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

January 5, 2024

Hello Narragansett Parents/Guardians and Community Members,

As the Narragansett Regional School District begins to formalize its FY25 budget planning process, we want to hear from you! We designed this *anonymous survey* to help our school community share their input with the School Committee and the District Leadership Team to identify priority areas, ensuring a more collaborative and informative budget process.

Please take a few minutes to participate in this quick survey that addresses these two points. All survey participants will be anonymous, and we kindly ask that you only complete the survey once to ensure that we are gathering the most accurate information.

Thank you for taking the time to give us your feedback.

Sincerely,

Dr. Christopher D. Casavant Superintendent of Schools

Access the survey by clicking on this link ----> https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K55BOCO